
Item 5a) Correspondence from applicants re. Chaunt House Planning Application 
 
Email received 14-09-20 
 
Dear Councillor. 
  
This email is related to our planning application for Chaunt House, Burwash Highstreet (application 
numbers RR-2020-1259-P and RR-2020-1260-L), and the attached Parish Council reservation over 
our plans. 
  
I’d like to request either to be able to speak to you, or if you prefer to arrange for a visit by you to 
our house to review the changes we’re requesting to be made. We fully understand the Councils 
concerns regarding the perceived reduction in parking amenity if we made the requested changes to 
the garage usage, especially given the limited parking options in the village. What we’d like to point 
out is that access to the garage is very limited due to the width of the driveway to the side of the 
house (only the smallest modern cars can fit down the drive way). There is also a parking spot to the 
east side of the garage, this will remain in place and is where we (and the previous house owners) 
currently and in the future plan park our car. Lastly, due to the position of our garage actually getting 
a car into the garage is very difficult as the garage opening is off-set from the drive way (it would 
require a multiple point turn if in-deed it is possible). 
  
We’d appreciate the opportunity to talk/show you the above, with the hope that we can alleviate 
your concerns. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
xxx 


